
 

 

   

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

FROM: JACK SIMONEAU, PLANNING DIRECTOR 

RE:   MEMBERSHIP  

 

 

The upcoming expiration of terms is on June 30, 2017 for the below Seats. The Planning 

Department continuously seeks applications for the Board of Adjustment.  

 

Please be aware that the below members would like to be reconsidered along with applications 

attached to the Request for Board Action.   

 

 

 

1.  Eric Rowell, Town Seat 5, appointed March 2015 to fill unexpired term 

 

2. Jeff Pugliese, Town Seat 6, appointed August 2016 to fill unexpired term  

 

3. Gregory Evans, Alternate 1 (Town), appointed February 2016 to fill unexpired term for 

Alternate 2 seat, and appointed June 2016 to fill unexpired term as Alternate 1  

 

 

 

Planning 
Post Office Box 664 • 105 Gilead Road, Third Floor • Huntersville, NC 28070 

phone 704.875.7000 • fax 704.992.5528 • www.huntersville.org  


